
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

Having recently filled two of our Parent Governor vacancies; we do now have a further Parent 
Governor vacancy on our school Governing Body. This vacancy provides an opportunity for a 
Parent to become fully engaged and involved in the Governance of Temple Meadow. Being a 
member of our Governing Body provides an opportunity for involvement in essential areas of 
school life including supporting our strategic direction. As well as being part of the Governing Body 
you can also be involved in the other governor committees that include:  

• Curriculum and Standards  
• Staffing and Finance 
• Health and Safety.  

Governors are key to developing the school. Don’t be daunted by applying, as the Governing Body 
ideally should be fully representative of our school community. If you are thinking about it but are 
a little bit hesitant then talk to the office to make an appointment with myself or our Chair of 
Governors; we will be happy to tell you more about the role. Being a Governor and contributing to 
school life can support your own career development and while a governor you can access some 
key Governor training. Most important of all governance contributes to making a difference to 
pupils’ lives and their future. If you are a parent/carer and you think another parent/carer would 
make an effective Governor, then do persuade them to apply. Do take a look at our vision and 
values part of the web site to ensure what we value and strive for aligns with your ambition for the 
school. 

If you feel that this valuable opportunity is something that you would like to pursue, we look 
forward to receiving your declaration of interest. Please submit your declaration to us via 
tm.admin@meadow.sandwell.sch.uk, together with a brief summary of yourself, and your 
particular area of interest in school life. If more than one parent applies, we hold a ballot in order 
to determine the successful candidate. The deadline for interested Parents to make contact is 
12.00 on Monday 4th March 2024. 
 

Thank you in anticipation of your interest – Ms Walsh (Headteacher) 


